
Notice 

1. All the students of class 6th to 9th and 11th are hereby informed that their exams from date 19th 

March 2020 to 21st March 2020 are being postponed till 31st March 2020. 

2. As all the schools are closed till 31st march 2020 for children so no result related PTM will be held in 

the vidyalaya on 25.03.2020 or 27.03.2020 Parents will be intimated the next date of PTM as and when 

any instructions in this regard are recieved from higher authorities. 

3. Instructions for fee of next quarter, admissions etc will be updated as soon as received from higher 

authorities. 

4. TC requests will be considered after declaration of result. 

5. All the information will be provided through vidyalaya website and on phone numbers given by the 

parents. 

 

For further information kindly keep checking the vidyalaya website. 


